LINCOLN TRAIL ELEMENTARY

SBDM COUNCIL MEETING

August 12, 2010
Jennifer Lewis, chairperson, called the School-Based Decision-Making Council of Lincoln Trail Elementary to order at 3:00 p.m. in the school Media Center.  Members present were Jennifer Lewis, chairperson; Emily Robbins, co chairperson; Alana Wooldridge, Jill McIntyre and Kim Jiranek.  There were three guests, Linda Reed, Assistant Principal; Tonya Robertson, Student Teacher, and Teresa Hoover.
The SBDM Council accepted the agenda by consensus.

Minutes of the June 10, 2010, SBDM Council Meeting was reviewed.  11-003 motion to accept the minutes was made by Jill McIntyre and seconded by Alana Wooldridge.  Motion carried.
Minutes of the July 19, 2010, Called SBDM Council Meeting was reviewed.  11-004 motion to accept the minutes was made by Kim Jiranek and seconded by Alana Wooldridge.  Motion carried.

Minutes of the July 30, 2010, Called SBDM Council Meeting was reviewed.  11-005 motion to accept the minutes was made by Emily Robbins and seconded by Jill McIntyre.  Motion carried.

FRC revised budget was reviewed and discussed.
Mrs. Lewis updated the SBDM Council on KSI.  Jessica Forbis is completing the folders that will be used by the teachers for implementation of the KSI. The fidelity check list was reviewed and adapted to meet the KSI guide lines.  The SBDM Council agreed by consensus to accept the procedure presented by our committee.
Approval of second quarter charitable gaming profits was reviewed.  Twelve thousand dollars was transferred to our General Fund Bingo account on July 20, 2010.  The following request was presented to the SBDM Council
· $3,425.00 was requested for Place Value Disk for additional manipulatives for Kindergarten, 1st and 2nd grade classes.

The SBDM Council approved the above purchase.  Remaining funds will stay in the schools General Fund for future purchases.

The SBDM Council reviewed and approved by consensus the 2009-2010 Annual Report to the HCS Board of Education.

All Financial Reports for June and July were reviewed by the SBDM Council.
SBDM Council reviewed last month’s accident reports.  The SBDM Council did not feel that the accident reports represented any pattern of unsafe conditions or practices at the school at this time.  

Attendance Reports were presented to the SBDM Council.

Motion 11-006 to adjourn was made by Alana Wooldridge and seconded by Jill McIntyre. Motion carried.
Meeting adjourned at 4:10 p.m.
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